
 Oil & Gas Division 

 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 5900 
Aurora, Colorado 80012 
303.739.7010 

 
 
February 22, 2023 
 
Nancy Floyd 
Crestone Peak Resources Midstream 
1615 N. Manila Rd. 
Bennett, CO 80102 
 
 
Re: Technical Corrections Review– Jamaso Lateral Amendment No. 11 - Site Plan Amendment   
Application Number: DA-2201-05 
Case Numbers: 2019-6048-06 
 
Dear Ms. Floyd:  
 
Thank you for your submission for technical correction, which we started to process on Wednesday, February 15, 
2023.  
 
We have reviewed your submittal, and the only outstanding items remaining are associated with the Year-End 
Mylars and Notice to Proceed, so an additional resubmittal will not be required; those outstanding items are listed 
on the second page. 
 
Please proceed with submitting the Year-End Mylars and the Notice to Proceed for City signatures.  
 
As always, if you have any comments or concerns, please contact me. I can be reached at 
malvarez@auroragov.org or 303-739-6824. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Maria Alvarez, Sr. Planner 
City of Aurora Oil & Gas Division 
 
 

cc:  Melinda Lundquist, CVL Consultants, 10333 E. Dry Creek Rd. Ste. #240 Englewood CO 80112 
Scott Campbell, Neighborhood Liaison 
Jacob Cox, ODA 
Filed: K:\$DA\2201-05tech1.rtf 

 
  

mailto:malvarez@auroragov.org


 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
JAMASO LATERAL AMENDMENT NO. 11 

 OIL AND GAS PERMIT 
 
 
Prior to Issuance of the Notice to Proceed:  
1. Stormwater Management Plan  
1A.  The SWMP must be approved by Public Works.  
 
2. License Agreements  
2A.  All required license agreements, as required by Real Property and including those related to Lay-Flat lines 
and utility easement crossings, must be reviewed, approved, and recorded with the City.  
 
3. CAD Data Submittal  
3A.  Please review the CAD Data Submittal Standards, including templates and required layer file labeling, at 
http://tinyurl.com/AuroraCAD. Email your Case Manager the appropriate Site Plan file before submitting your 
final Site Plan mylars. Once received, the City’s AutoCAD Operator will run an audit report and your Case 
Manager will let you know whether the file meets or does not meet the City’s CAD Data Submittal Standards. 
Please email CADGIS@auroragov.org for questions or more detailed instructions. 
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